

September 16, 2020

The Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 1400 Don Mills Road Toronto, ON M3B 3N1

Dear Lisa & John,

On behalf of our Board of Directors and Membership, I express our heartiest congratulations to the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on its 100th anniversary.

Since its inception, TRREB has been a beacon and guiding light for the real estate industry in general and REALTORS® in particular. For over a century now, TRREB has been a valuable resource on real estate insight to the industry as well as members of the public.

As TRREB celebrates its centennial anniversary I also think it is important to recognize some significant milestones including the role it played in the creation of OREA and most recently the legal battle with the Competition Bureau on behalf of REALOTORS® across the country.

Congratulations on a hundred years of accomplishments! Best wishes for another century of success!

Sincerely,

Asha Singh

Ash Singl

President

Ray Dubash

Executive Officer